
 

August 24, 2016   
 
Notice of Discontinued Product 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Thank you for your continued support and purchase with Midé 
Technology Corp. This is to inform you that Midé Technology Corp has 
announced the discontinuation of multiple Volture™ products. These 
products have been replaced by our PPA series products. Please refer to 
the details below. 
 
 
 Product Name (P/N): 
 Volture Piezoelectric Energy Harvester, (V22B, V22BL, V21B, 
V21BL, V20W, V25W)                                             
 
Reason of Discontinuance: 
 Superior alternative/replacement products created. 
 
Replacement: 
 PPA-1001, PPA-1011, PPA-1012, PPA-1013, PPA-1014, PPA-1021, 
PPA-1022, PPA-2011, PPA-2014, PPA-4011 
 
Discontinued Date: 
 August 15th, 2015 
 
We appreciate your cooperation and understanding. For questions and 
concerns, please contact our customer service representatives at 
service@mide.com. 
 
Best Regards, 

 
Brian Durant, Director of Operations 
Midé Technology Corp 

mailto:service@mide.com.

